
MEMORANDUM 

TO:	 ANNIE MASON, ASSISTANT CITY CLERK 

FROM:	 JANE M. CLASSEN 

SUBJECT: NOISE CONTROL BOARD VACANCY 

DATE:	 DECEMBER 3, 1981 

Please announce to the City Council at the Tuesday, December 
8, 1981 meeting that the Noise Control Board has a vacancy. 

Margery Knapp's term expired January 17, 1980, and she has 
asked that she not be reappointed for another term. 

Let's set the closing of filing for an appointment to this 
Board for Friday, January 8, 1982.
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